
From: Susan Buswell [mailto:tamaracktales@aol.com]  
Sent: Friday, September 09, 2016 9:34 AM 
To: Planning and Sustainability Commission <psc@portlandoregon.gov> 
Subject: PSC Fossil Fuel Zoning Testimony: I want a full ban! 
 
Testimony:  

It truly is time to start downsizing the fossil fuel industry until it no longer exists...not add to it. 
The dangers of contamination to our rather pristine environment in the Pacific Northwest are too 
great to list and you are already aware of them. Please stop the expansion of terminals, downsize 
the existing ones with intent to close. Thank you for your interest in our environmental health. 

From: Susan Buswell  
Email: tamaracktales@aol.com  
Address: 17628 SE Cook St., Milwaukie, Oregon, 97267  

 


